
851 S.W. Sixth Avenue, Suite 1100                                            Steve Crow                                                                        503-222-5161 
Portland, Oregon 97204-1348                                              Executive Director                                                                  800-452-5161 
www.nwcouncil.org                                                                                                                                                      Fax: 503-820-2370 

Bill Bradbury  
Chair 

Oregon 

 
 

Jennifer Anders 
Vice Chair 
Montana 

 

Henry Lorenzen 
Oregon 

 
W. Bill Booth 

Idaho 
 

James A. Yost 
Idaho  

 

 

Pat Smith 
Montana 

 
Tom Karier 
Washington 

 
Phil Rockefeller 

Washington 
 

 
October 29, 2013 

 
 

 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Shirley Lindstrom 
 
SUBJECT: Briefing on Idaho Power Company and Integrated Design Lab projects 
 
 
Idaho Power Co. (IPC) and the University of Idaho – Integrated Design Lab (UI-IDL) have been 
working together since 2004 and in a substantial capacity for the past 5 years.  This joint 
presentation between Sheree Willhite of IPC and Kevin Van Den Wymelenberg of UI-IDL, will 
discuss some of the ways that IPC and IU-IDL are working together, as well as describing some 
of the specific projects in detail. 
 
 






